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I have only voted once in person when in college and it was not a good experience. 

Being able to vote at my kitchen table in the comfort of my home where I can read 

the voters pamphlet and make an informed choice has been to much better. Voting 

by mail ensures that all Oregonian’s get a chance for their votes to be counted. There 

are people that are not able to drive to a voting place on one day to vote. There are 

others that work jobs where they can’t get time off to vote. I think making in person 

voting required is a way of suppressing the marginalized population from voting. I 

hope that this bill is struck down by a large margin in our great state of Oregon.  


